Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF 2024 QUOTA BEVERAGE LICENSE DRAWING ENTRY PERIOD

RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
61A-5.0105
Selection of Applicants for Quota Alcoholic Beverage Licenses by Public Drawing

In accordance with DBPR Amended Emergency Order 24-08, the Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco will extend the 2024 Quota Beverage License Drawing Entry Period. Whereas the previous entry period ended at 5:00 p.m. on October 2, 2024, the end date has been extended to 5:00 p.m. on October 31, 2024. Interested entrants may enter online by visiting the Department of Business and Professional Regulation’s website: https://www2.myfloridalicense.com/online-services/, or obtain the entry form through any district office of the Division or by visiting the Division’s website: https://www2.myfloridalicense.com/alcoholic-beverages-and-tobacco/.  Each filing of the FORM DBPR ABT 6033 must be accompanied by the entry fee of $100 per entry.  Payments of the entry fee will be accepted by check or money order, payable to the Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, for entries by mail, or by credit card for online entries.  Interested entrants may mail or hand deliver the completed entry form, accompanied by the required entry fee, to: Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, Attn: Quota Beverage License Drawing, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1019.

For additional information regarding the 2024 quota beverage license drawing entry period, contact the Division by phone at (850)488-8284 or in writing at Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, Attn: Quota Beverage License Drawing, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1019.
